
General Membership Mee/ng, 14 April 2023 
Corve;e Owners Club of San Diego 

Elijah’s Restaurant 
 

Mee#ng Called to order by President Glen Honig @ 6:33 pm. 
 
Glen introduced Officer Jake Sanchez of the California Highway Patrol. Officer Sanchez gave us 
an overview of the current status of the CHP.  That was followed by a lively ques#on & answer 
session that could have gone on much longer. 
 
Glen displayed slides of club ac#vi#es on runs and at Spring Mountain. 
 
Due to the increasing heavy San Diego traffic Board mee#ngs will now be held on the first 
Wednesday of the month, at Marie Callender’s , 11–1pm. All members are invited and 
welcomed to aTend Board mee#ngs. Please contact Glen head of #me so he can place you on 
the agenda. 
 
Gail Carson was awarded a plaque recognizing her efforts to keep the club together and ac#ve 
during the 2020-2021 pandemic. 
 
Membership, Cooky Campbell announced that there were 39 members present, and 8 guests. 
Quarterly Cooky will be presen#ng COCSD pens to members who aTend three mee#ngs in a 
row, Board members are not eligible. Members present to receive their pens were Leonard 
Campbell, Lee Caudel, Par Caudel, Chris Dawes, Craig Gilam, Bill Siepert & Ken Stein. 
 
Jennifer & Bobby Udell introduced Ronald Benson, Penn & Percy Hulburd, Gary & Marilyn 
Fingerman (returning) and Greg &Jess Frost on their first visit. 
 
Cooky Campbell & Victor Scalco introduced Mario Esparza on his second visit. 
 
Bill & Lin Siepert introduced Kevin Dotzler on his second visit. 
 
Chris & Janet Dawes introduced Ron Hutchenson on his first visit (returning). 
 
There are 10 new members for 2023. Since the pandemic we had 10 members leave the club 
and 19 join. 
 
Cooky asks that members report membership informa#on changes to her. 
 
Board members were introduced/. 
 
Treasurer Tom Kelly reports a bank balance of about $24,000. He requested that a thank you 
leTer & $250 be sent to Debbie Lechner for her con#nued support of our website. See Board 
minutes of 6 April. 



 
Ac/vi/es, Brian Bowman: 
Borrego Springs run 22 April 
Western Days Parade in Lakeside 29 April 
Chico De Mayo Pot Luck 5 May at the Royce’s home 
Pancake Breakfast & Run, 20 May at the Honig home 
 
Na/onal Corve;e Museum, Steve Hucik repor/ng for George Dauphine. Entry fee for club 
membership $250/year, a Brick $370. Individual memberships $60/year, $100 for 2 members. 
Individual brick $175. 
 
Gail Carson expects the next caravan mee#ng will be in June. 
 
Tech Talk: John Garapich spoke about the Fang. It is a radiator protec#on device for C5, C6, & 
C7’s. Tom Kelly won the drawing for the free Fang. 
 
Glen spoke of the magne#c ride control shocks he had placed on his car and gave prices for 
several vendors. 
 
Tonight’s raffle was for two men or ladies T-shirts with the club logo and one leather RFID 
CorveTe Logo wallet or a woman’s cross body leather purse with logo. 
 
Mee#ng adjourned @ 8:41pm. 
 
SubmiTed, 
 
 
Lin Siepert, COCSD Secretary 
 
 
 
 


